
NOTICE OF 

PREPARATION OF FINAL BUDGET 

HEARING ON PROPOSED FINAL BUDGET 

OF ROSSMOOR COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT 

FOR FISCAL YEAR 2020-2021 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the Rossmoor 
Community Services District has reviewed a preliminary budget as of June 9, 2020 
for fiscal year 2020-2021, and the General Manager of the District has prepared a 
proposed Final Budget for the District for fiscal year 2020-2021. The proposed 
Final Budget is available for inspection at the District office between the hours of 
9:00 A.M. and 5:00 PM, Monday through Friday. Persons wishing to inspect the 
proposed final budget should ask for Joe Mendoza, the District's General Manager, 
and state that they wish to review the proposed Final Budget for fiscal year 2020-
2021. The District office is located at 3001 Blume Drive, Rossmoor, CA 90720. 

NOTICE IS ALSO GIVEN that the Board of Directors of the District will 
conduct a hearing on the proposed Final Budget on July 14, 2020, commencing at 
7:00 P.M., at the District Auditorium, 3021 Blume Drive, Rossmoor, CA 90720. 
Any person may appear at the time of the hearing and be heard regarding any item 
in the proposed Final Budget, or regarding the addition of other items. Following 
the hearing, the Board of Directors may adopt the proposed Final Budget as the 
District's Final Budget for fiscal year 2020-2021. 

 

Joe Mendoza     June 11, 2020 

Board Secretary              Date 


